
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2nd March 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As a humanitarian crisis unfolds in Ukraine following its invasion by Russia, we as a school feel very strongly 
that we should try to find about practical ways in which we can help to provide aid to children and their 
families. 
 
Therefore, we are asking for donations of the following items below.   
 
Pupils can bring their items in and hand in to Miss James or Miss Morgan (Assistant Headteacher, Science) 
in the main hall BEFORE 8.30 am each morning. We will ensure these items are delivered to local collection 
areas. 
 

What we DO WANT What we DO NOT WANT 

Toiletries 
Soap 
Toothbrushes 
Toothpaste 
Razors 
Shaving Cream/Foam 
Sponges 
Sanitary products 
Hairbrushes 
Shower Gel 
Shampoo 

Money 
Blankets 
Pillows 
Towels 
Duvets 
Toys 
Clothing  
(other than gloves, hats, scarves and socks) 

Baby Items 
Nappies 
Milk Formula 
Bottles 
Wet wipes 

 

Clothing 
Gloves 
Scarves 
Hats 
Socks 

 

Food 
Tinned items – Meat, Fish, Vegetables, Soup 
Long life milk 
Dry food –Rice/Pasta 
Pet Food 
Instant – Soup, Custard 
Cereals 

 



Chocolate bars                                                         

General 
Batteries (AA and AAA) 
Torches 
First Aid Kits 
Plasters 
Bandages 
Paracetamol / Ibuprofen 

 

 

Thank you for your generosity and support. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss K James 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


